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Fortune Leverages Fisher Phillips Survey Results for Article on
Mental Health in the Workplace

News

9.01.22


In an article on how employers are addressing mental health in the workplace, Fortune highlighted

Fisher Phillip’s Flash Survey results that show that nearly 60% of companies say they are openly

discussing mental health and well-being in the workplace. Additionally, Raeann Burgo is quoted

about the importance of removing the stigma surrounding mental health issues. “Removing the

stigma associated with mental issues can work wonders,” says Raeann. She also adds that

employers can consider reasonable accommodations as inexpensive fixes that help get workers on

the right track and lead them to be more productive.

To read the article visit Fortune (subscription required).

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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